
Dear Parents/Guardians

*** Advanced warning ***

Bayside Schools

are running a clothing collection in conjunction with Bag2School.

Please NO Duvets, Pillows, Curtains, Blankets, Towels or End-Of-Life Clothing.

Bag2School will be collecting on Friday 10 / 1 / 2020 between 8:15am 
and 9:45am at front porch of schools.  Please return your bag (or 
bags!) to us and help us have a really good collection!

Many thanks for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity. 

We thank you for all your support so far this year which benefits all our 
children. We wish you all a happy Christmas.

P.A.B.S


